
NEW JERSEY DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION 

 

Notice of Public Meeting 

Oyster Creek Safety Advisory Panel 

 

 Pursuant to the New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection 

(Department) Administrative Order No. 2011-06, the Oyster Creek Safety Advisory Panel 

(Panel) was created to assist the Department with the evaluation of the continued safe 

operation, decommissioning planning and cessation of operations at the Oyster Creek 

Nuclear Generating Station (Oyster Creek). The Panel is seeking public input relating to 

the continued safe operation and closure of Oyster Creek by December 31, 2019.  A 

public meeting will be held on the following date: 

 

 

Monday, November 5, 2012 

6:00 p.m. to 7:30 p.m.   

Ocean County Administration Building 

101 Hooper Avenue, Room 119 

Toms River, New Jersey 08754-2191 

 

 The Panel consists of Department Commissioner Bob Martin, Office of Homeland 

Security and Preparedness Director Edward Dickson, and independent consultant Dr. 

Adam Cohen.   

 

For additional information contact: 

 

 Paul Baldauf, P.E., Director 

 New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection 

 Division of Environmental Safety and Health  

 PO Box 420 

 Trenton, New Jersey 08625 

 Telephone (609) 633-7964 

 paul.baldauf@dep.state.nj.us 

 

 

 

 

 


